May 21st, 2023
Dear Valued Clients,

We are writing to you today to let you know that after 68 years of providing first class
denture services to Winnipeg and the surrounding communities, we are moving on to a
new chapter in our lives - retirement. The decision to retire is never an easy one, as we
have enjoyed getting to know each and every one of our clients and their families over
several decades. We are looking forward to spending more time with family and friends
as we enjoy the years ahead, including doing more of what we love: cheering on the
Winnipeg Blue Bombers and Manitoba Moose.

We sincerely appreciate and thank you all for your commitment to Lee Denture Clinic
and in order to ensure that you have full continuity of care for all of your denture needs
moving forward, we are excited to introduce Winnipeg Denture & Implant Centre. We
have selected this clinic, led by Greg Pinette, denturist, as they uphold the same
principles that we at Lee Denture Clinic have over the years: creating natural looking
and beautiful smiles which fit great and function well, in a friendly atmosphere.

Greg and his team have over 22 years of experience in all aspects of denture
fabrication: complete, partial and implant-supported dentures, denture repairs and
relines, emergency denture care and in-home denture care visits (housecalls). They
provide high quality denture care in a state of the art clinic which is staffed by a caring,
knowledgeable and friendly team who are committed to providing you with personalized
service. We are confident that you will be in great hands at Winnipeg Denture & Implant
Centre.

Again, on behalf of the Lee family, we want to thank you all for your support and trust
over the years. It has been an honor and pleasure working with each and every one of
you and we wish you all much health and happiness.

With Fondest Regards, Yours Respectfully,

o e — sl

E

s

Tom Lee Greg Pinette
Denturist Denturist

Lee Denture Clinic

WINNIPEG DENTURE

& IMPLANT CENTRE






